
Motion on Notice 
 

 
1. Closure of the Canadian Coast Guard Station in Kitsilano 
 
MOVER: Commissioner Coupar 
SECONDER: 
 
WHEREAS 
 

1. The Vancouver Park Board is responsible for 24 kilometres of waterfront along 
Burrard Inlet, English Bay and False Creek including marinas, beaches and 
parks; 
 

2. The Park Board recognises that it could be impacted by this closure; 
 

3. Waterborne activities and the safe, enjoyable use of our waterways are 
integral components of Vancouver’s recreational lifestyle;  
 

 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Vancouver Park Board request a staff report on 
the potential impacts of the closure of the Kitsilano Coast Guard Station to Vancouver 
beaches and waterways and that staff include recommended actions the Park Board 
can take to ensure the continued safe enjoyment of our beaches and waterways.  
 


